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<Visit to Ulsan University Hospital and renewal of Agreement＞  
 
Prof. Akira Ogami, Department of Work Systems and Health, Research Associate Kiminori Odagami, 
Department of Occupational Health Practice Management and six residents from the Institute of 
Industrial Ecological Sciences visited Ulsan University Hospital, Korea from January 28 to 30, 2024. 
Participants had fruitful discussions after sharing the latest information on occupational health in each 
country as well as their research activities. The delegation also visited the Occupational and 
Environmental Health Center at Ulsan University Hospital and Hyundai Motor Company. 
 
This program has been implemented based on the Agreement signed in 2018, which stipulates that 
the two institutions will visit each other every other year to promote staff and resident exchange. On 
this occasion, UOEH and Ulsan University Hospital renewed the Agreement to continue this 
meaningful exchange program. 
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